From: Nicola Sutheran GGG

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 2:16 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: EN010110: Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility

You don't often get email from | <o/ Wy this is important

Dear Sirs

Comments from Interested Parties
Nicola Sutheran - Resident

Unique Reference: 20032416

| would again, like to point out that the proposed structure proposed by Medworth Energy is of very
significant impact not only to its actual site and nearby businesses. But also to the number of private
dwellings in a mile as the crow flies of the proposed site which have not come under compulsory
purchase by the company.

This will affect not only every businesses, schools and private dwellings outward view from their
windows, but also impair sunlight and worst of all the ongoing property values. | enclose an artists
impression of one such estate, which are predominantly bungalows.

Views from two and the maximum of 3 storey buildings within Wisbech will be even worse. The
facility is all they will see on the skyline!

Every brochure produced by the company, has neglected to provide a true picture of the facility
within its complete surroundings. Making it appear that the facility is only surrounded by fields.
When in fact this is not the case at all. The proposed facility is right on the very gateway to our small
historical market town!

A market town, which is currently only accessible by road only! Meaning that access by residents is
only available by road and minimal bus services. All routes are currently to capacity throughout the
day even in the Winter months.

During the Summer months we can be at complete standstill as holidaymakers head for the Norfolk
Coast, Kings Lynn, Sandringham etc, via a two way only stretch of the A47.

We shall become a very highly polluted area, not only through traffic fumes and noise. But also
through the fallout of particulate matter from the site. In an era when we should be aiming for Net
Zero not increasing pollution.

This is not only a very unhealthy proposal for the aging population of Wisbech, but more importantly
the number of young children and adults who will be the future of the Fens in an era, that we should
be protecting them and their surroundings.

There is enough production of electricity, within our coastlines within our wind farm facilities inland
and the North Sea, by Sizewell in Suffolk and in new proposed solar farms with the Anglian region



which all produce greener energy. Some of which has been dumped due to excess production over
past months. So why a need for another incinerator? Which is not “green” electricity at all.

When my home deeds tell me, that | live in a smoke free area and | am to avoid air pollution by
burning waste, my property doesn’t even have a chimney or fireplace. How can this be an exception
to the rule and on such a large scale, it will affect not only the healths of the local community but
also the whole country in contamination of its home grown produce and livestock.

It is an absolutely absurd proposition.

Thank you for your time, in reading my comments. It is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Nicola Sutheran
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